
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hanover High School 
“Home of the Hawks” 

SWIMMING 
November 13th 

 

 
Dear Hanover High Swim Team, 

 

14 more days until our first meet! 

 

1. Congrats to Ellie Sherry.  Ellie will be attending Southern Connecticut State University on a swimming and 

academic scholarships.  Outstanding! 

 

2.  Senior news: 

Josh Altman was accepted at Coastal Carolina in the Honors program. 

 Kayleigh Gordon has been accepted to Arizona State University. 

 

3.  Team pictures – Monday, November 27th.  We start at 7:30pm.  Wear your team t-shirt and warmups (if we 

have them). 

 

4.  OFFICIALS. We need four new parents to step up to be officials.  No experience needed.  Training is quick 

and easy.  Hanover reimburses you for the cost of the registration.  If we are not able to find four more officials, 

there are some swim meets on the schedule that we are not going to be able host and may have to cancel.  Right 

now we have the bare minimum, but if just one official is not present, no swim meet.  The more officials we 

have, the less need to have to work at every meet.  Contact me ASAP. 

 

5.  Team Pot Luck dinner this Friday evening.  6-8pm.  Burkwood Clubhouse. 

 

6.  Swim suit order form is coming soon. 

 

7.  Thanksgiving week.  We have practice Mon-Wed evening.  If you are out of town, let me know. 

 

 


